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Vernon has a long, family association with the Most Venerable Order of St. John and 
the Eye Hospital and has received the Service Award for his many years spent in 
uniform with St. John Ambulance. 

As a trained theatre nurse, he has attended surgical procedures in Jerusalem and has 
seen, and discussed, exactly how patients are cared for during this part of their stay, 
as well as in the wards both before and after surgery. This relationship with the staff 
has helped to produce many of the interviews available in London Support. He has a 
background in training and presentation, and has previously given talks on the Knights 
Templar and the Eye Hospital Group, both inside and outside of the Order.

Vernon is a Founder of London Support and the Provincial Vice-Chancellor for London.

Vernon at a working lunch with the CEO in Jerusalem

Through Knights Templar, Vernon has visited the Eye Hospital on many 
occasions, on pilgrimage and, along with the Provincial Prelate, in helping to 
escort Provincial Priors on introductory visits. He is passionate about having 
correct, current and consistent information available to help increase the 
awareness of the SJEHG amongst Knights. By working closely with the 
Communications team in Jerusalem, he has been able to create the 
brochures and collateral for London Support with their full
co-operation and support.


